

Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Education BUREAU OF LEARNER SUPPORT SERVICES

DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

## DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION RECORDS SECTION, RECIONAL OFFICE - CAR APR 15 2021 BY: Re TIME:

## MEMORANDUM

FOR

Regional Directors and BARRM Education Minister

Schools Division Superintendents

School Health and Nutrition Personnel

School Heads

All Others Concerned

FROM:

LOPE B. SANTOS III

OIC Director IV, Bureau of Learner Support Services

SUBJECT

ESSD/EHM/lbb

PARTICIPATION TO THE FINAL WEBINAR SESSION OF

THE MEDICAL CITY (TMC) INSTITUTE OF PEDIATRICS'

ON 17 APRIL 2021

DATE

08 APRIL 2021

In line with the OUA Memo 00-0221-1063 dated 17 February 2021 titled Dissemination of The Medical City (TMC) Institute of Pediatrics' Invitation to their Webinar Series, the Bureau of Learner Support Services – School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), invites the Department of Education's (DepEd) school health personnel, teachers, and non-teaching personnel to participate in its third and last webinar titled "Your Child's Amazing Brain Module 2: Learn to Play, Play to Learn," on April 17, 2021, from 09:30-11:30 a.m.

The final session of this webinar series will explore the importance of play on brain development, play milestones, and how to facilitate this activity in young children. For this webinar, interested participants may register at http://bit.ly/depedtmcweb202103 on a "first register, first accommodated" basis.

Those who will not be accommodated in the private virtual meeting may attend the webinar through Facebook Live on the DepEd Philippines Facebook page. Certificates of Attendance for DepEd personnel may be generated through the Professional Development – Learning Management System (PD-LMS) at <a href="http://bit.ly/depedtmcweb2021s003cert">http://bit.ly/depedtmcweb2021s003cert</a> upon passing the Exit Quiz. Please note that the Exit Quiz will only be available from April 17-20, 2021.

Participants who might require CPD units from the Philippine Pediatric Society may register at http://bit.ly/depedtmcweb2021s03cpd.

For any questions and concerns, please contact Ms. Girlie Azurin (Senior Education Program Specialist) or Ms. Irmina Garcia (Technical Assistant II) of BLSS-SHD, through (02) 8632-9935 or email at blss.shd@deped.go.ph.

